Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Monday, August 05, 2019 11:33 AM
To: Deke & Corrin Brown

Cc: Amy Ow

Subject: RE: Highlands Neighbors Inquiry ?

Hi Deke and Corrin,

County staff and staff of SWCA, the County’s mitigation monitor, met the applicant at the site on 7/12 to conduct the
Erosion Control and Tree Protection Inspection that is required prior to issuance of building permits. They will need to
perform some corrections and call for a re-inspection once the corrections have been made. No date has been

set. There are also other outstanding items that we need prior to issuance of permits (grading schedule, bio report).

It doesn’t look like there was any further movement on the permits while | was out last week.
I’'m sorry to hear about Deke’s mom. Hope you both get to relax a little this summer.
Thanks

From: Deke & Corrin Brown [mailto:d.cborown@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, August 05, 2019 8:55 AM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Subject: Fw: Highlands Neighbors Inquiry ?

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

We hope you had a nice break with your family.

The summer has been really hectic for us.

Deke’s Mom passed away in Oregon and my Mom has moved in to an Assisted living place.
Hope things will calm down for all of us soon.

Deke & Corrin

From: Deke & Corrin Brown
Sent: Friday, August 02, 2019 1:24 PM

To: Camille Leung
Subject: Highlands Neighbors Inquiry ?

Hi Camille,
Would you give us the status of the Chamberlain Permit please.

Thank you,
Deke & Corrin



